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Pompano Beach Middle School places high value on student learning, academic achievement and the
overall success of our students. Maintaining a safe and seure learning environment is our highest
priority. In order to ensure the safety of all students attending Pompano, school dress code policy will
be enforced for the 2023-2024 school year.

We appreciate your continued support for our initiatives that set Pompano Beach Middle School apart
as an exceptional institution for education and student achievement.

DRESS CODE STRICTLY ENFORCED


